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08/03/2023  19:40:402023/0700/T OBJ Baptiste Marais We have been tenants of Sandwell Mansions for 3 years and are strongly opposed to the proposed felling of 

this bay tree. This area of West End Lane already has very few trees and it is one of the few that has 

evergreen foliage, which we can enjoy in summer and winter. Furthermore, the felling of this bay tree would 

not be consistent with current environmental challenges.
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